63 US Highway 46 • Hackettstown, NJ 07840 • (908) 813-3858

Jesse Rivera PO Box 348 Lopatcong, NJ 08865

December 8, 2006

Dear Jesse,

Thank you for presenting your program "World Cultural Music" at our library on December 6, 2006, which as you know was sponsored by our Friends organization in conjunction with the Arts Grant program.

Our patrons thoroughly enjoyed your presentation. They were very pleased with the caliber of entertainment that we have been able to bring to them as a result of the Arts Grant program. I know I was duly impressed with the caliber of your performance. It was extremely enjoyable for us to have a taste of Latin rhythms here in the middle of winter.

We were also pleased that your program included exposure to the different cultures of the various countries that you included on your musical journey. This provided an educational element to go along with the fun and enjoyment of the music.

Again I thank you and we will definitely keep you in mind for future performances.

Sincerely,

Virginia Peterlin

Senior Library Assistant

Library Liaison to the Friends

uginia Peterlin

Arts Grant Coordinator for the Northeast Branch